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1. Effective July 1, 2019, Technical Support Professionals will receive a 

2% salary increase for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 

2. For the 2019-2020 school year, the BTU-TSP will receive an additional 
$11,750 in Referendum/Equity Supplement. The funds will be 
distributed among eligible bargaining unit employees whose effective 

date is on or before June 30, 2019. 
 


